
Langley Girls Ice Hockey Association 2022/2023
• EVERY player family is responsible to provide LGIHA with a Jersey Deposit Cheque. 


Jersey # First Name Last Name Deposit Attached Notes regarding 
jersey condition



• Each deposit cheque is to be made out to LGIHA or Langley Girls Ice Hockey Association 
and post-dated to April 1, 2023. For U-7 to U-18, the cheque is to be for $150. 


• Provided each jersey is returned in similar condition, in the manner outlined in the 
waiver by the due date, the deposit cheque will be shredded by LGIHA. 


• Should the jersey be returned late or in unsatisfactory condition, the deposit cheque will 
be cashed, as per the waiver.


